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Taylor Scholarship Application 
 
 

 
The Taylor Scholarship is designed to provide tuition assistance for three to four year old 
children who are direct descendants (grandparents or great-grandparents) who were residents 
of the Town of Farmville or Prince Edward County during the closure of the Prince Edward 
County Schools (1959-1964).  A limited number of $5,000 scholarships distributed on a pro-
rated basis monthly will be awarded each year to families of the Andy Taylor Center. The 
scholarship can reoccur one year from enrollment date without reapplying. There will be an 
agreement letter that must be reviewed and agreed to all the requirements prior to receiving 
this scholarship. 
 
Applicant Information  
 
Child’s full Name: __________________________  DOB: _________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian: __________________________  Relationship to the Child: _________ 
 
Parent/Guardian: __________________________  Relationship to the Child: _________ 
 
Phone Number:  ___________________________               E-mail:  _______________________ 
 
Scholarship Criteria 
 

1. Who was the family member that lived in Prince Edward County during the school 
closures?  Please list their full name and age during 1959-1964. 

 
 

2. What is the relationship of this family member to the child enrolled at the ATC? 
 
 

3. Why would receiving this scholarship be important to your family? We value hearing 
about your family’s experiences. Please use the back of this page for additional space 
when completing this question. 

 
 
 
Note: Applicants do not need to be Prince Edward County residents to receive this scholarship 
award. 


